BALTIMORE INTERGROUP WORKSHOP RECORDING
(Best Practices for Re-Opening In-Person Meetings)

WORKSHOP RECORDING & NOTES:
The workshop was highly informative and generated great discussions. Stay tuned for a follow-up workshop in the coming months where we'll share lessons learned and best practices as we navigate this new terrain in A.A. The recording has been edited to maintain participants' anonymity. Only the four presenters are included recording. In addition, we are attaching some notes from the workshop. These notes do not represent everything we discussed but have some useful ideas to consider. 
Click here for the recording. 
Click here for the notes. 
Click here for information about contact tracing.
If these links do not translate, please visit https://baltimoreaa.org/announcements/
 
Please forward this message to your A.A. friends and home group members in the fellowship. Thank you Baltimore Intergroup for this very thorough and thought-provoking workshop!
 

